
Tickets for E&M 75th Anniversary Fun
Day distributed online from today

     The Electrical and Mechanical Services Department (EMSD) will organise
the E&M 75th Anniversary Fun Day on December 2 and 3 (Saturday and Sunday).
Members of the public can get free tickets through the EMSD mobile
application or the Fun Day website from today (October 30).
      
     With the theme of "Serving the Community with Heart and Innovation", the
Fun Day features a range of activities, including game booths, STEAM
(Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts and Mathematics) workshops, robot
coding workshops, a virtual reality (VR) game, E&M InnoZone guided tours,
visits to the North Plant of the Kai Tak District Cooling System, showcase of
government vehicles, exhibitions, etc. Visitors can learn about the history,
daily work and efficient electrical and mechanical (E&M) services of the
EMSD, as well as the knowledge of E&M safety, energy efficiency, and
application of innovation and technology.
      
     The Fun Day will be held at the EMSD Headquarters from 10am to 5pm.
Members of public can obtain QR code tickets through the EMSD mobile
application "E&M Connect" or the Fun Day website (www.em75afunday.hk). A
maximum of four tickets per person will be available on a first-come, first-
served basis.
      
     Due to the limited places for the STEAM workshop, robot coding workshop,
VR game and tour of the North Plant of the Kai Tak District Cooling System,
members of the public are requested to register via "E&M Connect" or on the
Fun Day website from today to November 14. Places will be allocated by
computer ballot. Those who have registered will be notified of the results by
email on or before November 23.
      
     Visitors are advised to use public transportation as no parking
facilities will be available at the Fun Day. For more details of the Fun Day,
please visit its website. For enquiries, please call 3693 4763 or email to
registration@em75afunday.hk.
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